Kathy Friedle

From: ChorusAndSarah Bishop [chorusandsarah@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 7:28 AM

To: Kathy Friedle

Subject: Conditional use permit

Dear Kathy and the borough,

We would like to express our support of Beth and Gregg and their plans to continue
development of their property for the purposes of vacation rental/retreat center. We have
complete faith that they will develop responsibly and are building a business that benefits
not only themselves but the community as well.

Sarah and Chorus Bishop

Sent from my iPhone



